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Dear Parents and Carers, 

For those of you who were able to join us for our Learn Along sessions this week, we hope that you found the 

sessions informative and that you enjoyed having the opportunity to ‘learn alongside’ your child(ren).  

A reminder that it is our Harvest Festival on Wednesday 18th October at 9.15am in the church and we hope that 

you will be able to join us for the service. During the Harvest Festival, each class will share something they are 

thankful for and the whole school will sing Harvest songs. We have kindly asked for the children to bring in a small 

donation for the Warminster and District Food Bank. Please see the Term 1 Week 4 Update on the website for the 

type of products that the Food Bank are able to accept. Thank you in advance for supporting this local and 

worthwhile charity.  

We have been busy planning after school clubs for Term 2. Please see the attached letter with all the details that 

you need to book a place for your child(ren). Please note that the majority of our clubs are available to book on 

Parent Pay and show as a free trip, unless they are run by an outside provider as they have their own booking and 

payment systems. The forms for Miss Berrington’s clubs and for Art Club are attached to this email, with all the 

details you need to book a place. 

A huge thank you to all of the staff for their hard work in providing such memorable experiences for all of the 

children last week. Auckland, Brisbane and Canberra Class all enjoyed a fun-filled activity day in school; Darwin and 

Elliston Class spent a day with the Wiltshire Outdoor Learning Team at one of their centres and Geraldton and 

Nelson Class had their annual, residential visit to Mill on the Brue.  

An important reminder that you must remember to order a hot lunch on Parent Pay for your child, ahead of the 

Wednesday deadline for the following week. This applies to all the children who receive a free hot meal in 

Auckland, Brisbane and Canberra Class. Our meal provider will only send enough food for those who have ordered. 

If you fail to place an order and do not send your child in with a packed lunch, you will be contacted and asked to 

provide them with lunch. Thank you for your understanding with this. The new menu for Term 2 is already on 

Parent Pay and you can book hot meals up until Christmas. Please place orders for the first week in Term 2 ASAP.  

A final reminder that parent appointments take place on Thursday 12th and Tuesday 17th October in the village hall. 

If you have yet to make an appointment, please sign in to eSchools to book a slot to see your child’s class teacher.  

On Friday of this week, Nelson Class are holding their Cake Sale in the playground after school and FOS will be 

selling pre-loved uniform too. Please bring some spare change as all the money raised goes to Friends of School and 

providing additional resources and experiences for the children.   

Finally, Term 1 ends on Wednesday 18th October at the usual time of 3.15pm and we wish all of our families a 

restful break.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Adam Lewis  
Headteacher  
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